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Index 515-062 

Pedestrian/Bicycle Railing (Aluminum) 
 

ORIGINATION 

Date: September 10, 2019 

Name: Cheryl Hudson 

Phone: (850) 414-5332 

Email: Cheryl.hudson@dot.state.fl.us 

 

COMMENTARY 

Sheet 1: Editorial-Deleted extraneous dimension I the ALTERNATE TOP RAIL SECTION Detail. 

Sheet 9: Changed Anchor depth for Case I and IIb. 

 

COMMENTS AND RESPONSES   

BLACK = Industry Review Comments     RED = Standard Plans Response      

 

Name: Nick Benedico, P.E. 

Date: September 11, 2019 

 

COMMENT:  

 

In the Anchor Bolt Table, should the dimension “C” for Case III be 3” (per the typical section) instead of 

4½“? 

 

 

RESPONSE: 

Date: September 12, 2019 

 

The 3” dimension on the typical section is actually to the edge of the base plate.  The 4.5” edge distance 

is not graphically shown in the detail, and is only listed in the table as dimension “B”.  The 4.5” edge 

distance would apply when the plate is on top of the step cheekwall.   

 


